Kowalski, Matthew

From: Pat Marten [marten@umich.edu]

Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 7:30 PM
To: Kowalski, Matthew; Eaton, Jack
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor Saline Rd

I've written you before and still oppose having a road from the new development thru the sub.
This will just add more traffic to both areas!!
Thanks, Pat

Sent from my iPhone



